
Morbidity and Mortality Weekly Report 

1496 MMWR / January 6, 2017 / Vol. 65 / No. 52 US Department of Health and Human Services/Centers for Disease Control and Prevention

Notice to Readers

Final MMWR Issue Including Table III Data
This January 6, 2017, issue of MMWR (Vol. 65, No. 52) 

will be the last to include data from the National Center for 
Health Statistics (NCHS) Mortality Surveillance System in 
Notifiable Disease and Mortality Tables, Table III (“Number of 

deaths from pneumonia and influenza and all deaths, by U.S. 
Department of Health and Human Services region and state”).

Beginning January 13, 2017, the most recent data from the 
NCHS Mortality Surveillance System can be found at https://
data.cdc.gov and https://gis.cdc.gov/grasp/fluview/mortality.
html (FluView Interactive).
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